
 

The PTO Needs You!  
 

 

Please join us at the PTO General Meeting on  

Thursday, November 29th at 7:00PM in Room 103 

 

Come hear committee updates, what we have planned for the coming 

months, and how you can help! We would like this to be a conversation 

about OUR school! 

 

Any parent or guardian who comes to the PTO meeting will earn a dress 

down pass for their child/children! Passes will be distributed in school 

and sent home with additional details, including the date they can be 

redeemed. Don’t forget to sign in! 

 

Babysitting will be available! Members of Student Council will be happy 

to watch your children while you attend the meeting. They will be 

across the hall in Room 109 – babysitting is free of charge. 

 

See you there! 

 

 

 


